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11th November 2016 

Dear Parents,
Christmas Services – December 2016 
I hope you all received the recent newsletter setting out dates of key events leading up to Christmas.  One that was missing relates to our end of term service in church.

There have been detailed discussions with church in recent weeks about the challenges of accommodating 360 pupils and a significant number of family members.  We want to ensure that services are a comfortable and enjoyable experience for all involved and wish to avoid placing a limit on the number of family members who may wish to join us.

With these factors in mind, we will now move towards having two separate services at the end of each half term.  Since September we have been establishing a new way or organising assemblies that enable younger and older children to come together throughout the week.  This has been successful in preserving the ethos of a small primary school despite the expansion in size.  We will be using this arrangement for our services in the future.

Therefore, the ‘Encourage’ group (6M, 4L, 3S, 2R, 1F and RZ) will have their service on Friday 16th December at 9.30am and the ‘Inspire’ group (5T, 4G, 3D, 2B, 1H & RE
) will have this later in the day at 2.15pm.  The content will be the same for both so only one need be attended if families wish.

This decision has been taken with some reluctance but it does provide the opportunity for the school to build new traditions that preserve the very best of what has gone before.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Smith

Head Teacher
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